
 

Principal Message for March 23, 2021 

Greetings Lake Myra Families!  

The state recently passed SB220. This allows any students with IEPs or 504s an 
opportunity to return to school for face-to-face instruction if in Virtual Academy.  
 
It also allows for any students currently in Virtual Academy an opportunity to return 
face-to-face. All requests must be made by email to administration by April 1, 2021, at 
tzarzecki@wcpss.net. To meet your request a teacher or schedule change will be likely.  
 
All requests will be reviewed promptly. You will receive confirmation by April 5th and will 
receive confirmation of all classroom or teacher changes by April 12th. Students would 
begin in the new learning environment on April 14th when we return from track out. 
  

 

If you have academic counseling needs, please contact me directly at 

tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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